
NITK Receives Boeing Grant of US $ 13500

NITK has received a grant of US $ 13500 from M/s Boeing.

The Director, Faculty, Staff and Students of   NITK wish to

express their  thanks to  Team Boeing for  extending this

grant  for  organizing  a  series  of  workshops  to  promote

knowledge sharing in the domain of Aerospace and allied

technologies. 


